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WELCOME BACK! 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

• End of 1st Qtr
(10/09/20) 

• Fall Break       
(10/11 -1 0/16)          
NO CLASS 

 

 

 

 

 Dear Families, 

What a wonderful blessing to be able to welcome you back on campus.  

Although things are a little different, it is truly a blessing to have the stu-

dents on campus for in-person learning and instruction.  The campus 

sounds and feels different thanks to the presence of children playing and 

laughing.  I cannot thank you enough for the trust you have given us to 

keep your children safe in such uncertain times.  Please continue to pray 

for us as we navigate through the storm. 

Currently we get to attend mass in small groups due to the guidance pro-

vided to us through the department of health services.  For the other stu-

dents who have to stay on campus, we are providing a live stream and 

then they can go up for communion at the church after mass.  This is 

working well for the time being.  We are being advised to avoid whole 

school gatherings until further notice so this is forcing us to cancel our 

weekly flag ceremonies as well as any schoolwide programs we used to 

have.  The staff will seek alternatives to these celebrations to keep the 

spirit of our school alive.   

Thank you again for being patient and flexible during this time.  It is not 

something we take likely.  All of us are on new frontiers and I believe 

that this community is thriving despite the chaos.  It is a partnership that 

has the students best interest in mind.  We have been through a difficult 

situation together, and for that I am most grateful. Thanks for walking 

with us through this, “together.” 

Blessings,  

Mr. Hernandez 
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So good to be back! 

 

     

 



 

 

 

 

#3rd Grade 
 

To conclude their space exploration, 3rd grade created Solar System 
models.  You can see the entire collection on our Facebook page.  
Excellent job!!!!!! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Thank you for supporting our school and teachers in 
such an uncertain time.  I know it has been hard on all 
our families to decide whether or not you were going to 
send your children to school.   Please know that no 
matter what you have decided to do at the present 
time, you are supported.   We love this community and 
want to serve you the best possible way we can! 
 
 

 


